
Thursday 5thOctober
Dear Parent/Carer

The school environment is a safe, secure place for your children to attend. You as
parent/carers have a responsibility to try and improve the accessibility of pupils arriving at
school.

Wewould like to highlight a few key road safety reminders:

If you use a vehicle to drop off and pick up your child from school, please consider parking
further away from the entrance and exits in a safe legal place, thenwalk the remainder of the
journey. What would be even better, is if you can leave your car at home andwalk to school.
Not only for road safety but also promoting a healthy lifestyle.

Do not park on:
● School Keep Clear Zig Zags
● Double/Single Yellow Lines
● Close to junctions / Drop Kerbs
● Pavements
● In front of resident driveways

You as parent/carers will be with your children at the roadside every day.When you are out
with your child youwill have lots of opportunities to reinforce the road safetymessages. Please
think about telling your child about the importance of finding safe places to cross, for example,
stopping behind the kerb, looking, listening, thinking and holding their hands. Making sure they
have good visibility, taking their hoods down and having no distractions from phones or friends
when crossing the roads.

This will help your child to develop good road safety habits at an early age with the support
from you.

We thank you for your understanding and your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
Sam Smee
Head of School


